
The Corporation of the 

Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Significant Weather Event – Declaration Lifted 

 

April 4, 2025 

 

Please be advised that since the severe weather event has ended, the Township of 

Otonabee-South Monaghan has lifted the Significant Weather Event Declaration in 

accordance with the Township’s Level of Service Policy and the Maintenance Standards 

Regulation 239/02.  The maintenance standard timelines will now be in effect. 

 

The Township’s Public Works Department will continue to monitor and address weather 

and road conditions.    

 


